
Drug Free Communities Support Grant 

The Center for Substance Abuse Prevention has announced a Drug Free Communities 
Support Program (DFC) grant. This grant has been established to successfully address 
the efforts of community coalitions to prevent and reduce substance abuse among 
youth. To learn more about this grant or to apply, visit samhsa.gov/grants. 
Application deadline is March 20, 2009. 

http://www.samhsa.gov/grants/2009/sp_09_002.aspx 

 

http://www.samhsa.gov/grants/2009/sp_09_002.aspx

